
From: Joanna Zimny
To: ltaylor516@yahoo.com
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: RE: 1087 Jessamine Court, J2408B
Date: Friday, May 10, 2024 12:06:00 PM
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Mr. Taylor,
 
I’m following up on your Legislative Hearing on May 7, for which the Legislative Hearing Officer’s
recommendation was forthcoming. After reviewing the file, she will recommend that the Council
delete this assessment (due to lack of documentation of conditions when crew arrived).
 
This goes before the City Council on June 26, and no further action is needed by you. However
please note it will still show as a pending assessment on the City’s website until after the City Council
votes on it that day.
 
Thank you,
Joanna

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Joanna Zimny 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 10:53 AM
To: ltaylor516@yahoo.com
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: 1087 Jessamine Court, J2408B
 
Good morning,
 
Attached are documents related to your appeal. My apologies for the delay in entering the file. We
will call you into the hearing at 773-354-3258 (simple phone call, no video or link needed).
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Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 8:25 AM
To: ltaylor516@yahoo.com
Cc: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 1087 Jessamine Court, J2408B
 

Hello Mr. Taylor,
 
This is confirming your Legislative Hearing on May 7, 2024 via telephone hearing
between 9 am and 11 am.  When your item is up, I will call you into the hearing.  There is
no link or phone number for you to call in.  Our caller ID will appear as 612-315-7905.  
Once a packet is put together, we will send to you. 
 
Mai Vang     
(She, her)
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102
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